
Goldington Green Academy PTFA discos are back!!! 

Hello parents/carers, 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a disco on Friday 25th April 2025. 

Reception and Year 1 - 4pm to 4.45pm 

Years 2, 3 and 4 - 5pm to 6pm 

Years 5 and 6 – 6.30pm to 7.30pm 

Tickets will be sold from 24th March until the 27th March 2025, the ticket price is £4.00 
per child. We are raising funds to rejuvenate our breakfast club/cooking room and our 
much loved Quad play area. All proceeds will be going towards putting some TLC into 
these areas. If you wish for  your child to attend our disco, please fill in the form below. 
The cut off date is the 27th March 2025. There will be no admittance on the day without a 
ticket. 

Tickets will be given out on Friday 28th March 2025.  

Please keep them safe over the Easter holiday. 

Kindest Regards, 

Miss Bone and Miss Wignall  

 

 

Goldington Green Academy PTFA disco 

Friday 25th April 2025 

Child’s name........................................................................................... 

Class and year group................................................................................ 

Number of tickets.................................................................................... 

Amount enclosed.................................................................................... 

 

Parent/carer sign.................................... 

Date....................................................... 


